
 
 
 

November 21, 2013 
 
EA-13-025 
 
Bradley D. Bastow, D.O.  
c/o Mr. Philip Troy, Esq.  
217 Ash Court   
Wexford, PA  15090-7817 
 
SUBJECT:  COMPLETION OF ACTIONS BY BRADLEY D. BASTOW, D.O., AS SET 
 FORTH IN LETTER DATED OCTOBER 3, IN RESPONSE TO NRC 

CONFIRMATORY ORDER DATED SEPTEMBER 3, 2013  
 
Dear Dr. Bastow: 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated October 3, 2013, which described the 
actions you have completed up to the date of the letter in response to the Confirmatory Order 
issued to you by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) on September 3, 2013.  We 
have completed our review of the actions described in your letter, which appear to be 
responsive to Section V of the Confirmatory Order, and have no further questions at this time.  
These actions will be examined during a future inspection.   
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 2.390 of the NRC’s 
“Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC’s website at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.   
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Aaron T. McCraw, Chief, Materials 
Inspection Branch, at (630) 829-9650.   

 
      Sincerely, 

 
      /RA/ 

 
 

      Patrick L. Louden, Director 
      Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
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